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The idea that HB 4079 will improve lives in the state of Oregon is sadly mistaken.  

Raising taxes gives hardworking families another reason to leave our beloved state. 

Giving entitlements to low or no-income people will give them another reason to 

stream into our state.  

HB4079 is bad for the hardworking middle class families in Oregon.  


